
 

          
    
     
      

Liquid Architecture, P.201.S19, Studio 19, Unit 201, 30 Perry St. Collingwood Yards 

 

26 August 2025 
 
RE: Support for Funding Application Creative Australia 
 
Dear Panel, 

 
Liquid Architecture is thrilled to support Transmission Point, a curatorial project led by 
Anabelle Lacroix at La Perouse Museum.  
 
Our team has met with Anabelle in the development of Transmission Point, and we have 
collaboratively worked on the project’s budget and structure. 
 
We are pleased to confirm the following commitments: 

 
• Auspicing of the grant application to support the project’s delivery. 
• $4,000 AUD in-kind support, including staff time, resources, and infrastructure. 
• Production of a podcast to document the live program, amplify artists’ voices, and 

share interviews with participating practitioners. 
• Feature review on Disclaimer Online Journal. 

 
We believe Transmission Point is an essential project that deserves funding. It significantly 
enhances access to wider audiences and fosters artist growth for long lasting peer-to-peer 
support in sound and experimental art. The initiative represents a vital step forward in the 
support of these practices across regions and communities. 
 
This partnership presents an exciting opportunity for us to extend our programming 
interstate, fostering deeper engagement with artists across New South Wales, Victoria, and 
Tasmania. 
 
We are also particularly enthusiastic about the project's potential to cultivate international 
connections, especially within radio and sound communities—an area where Liquid 
Architecture has long-standing and meaningful relationships. 
 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Kristi Monfries 
CEO + Director 
Liquid Architecture 


